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Wye Valley NHS Trust (WVT) response to the ‘nhsfuturefit’ consultation: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important consultation. 

 

On behalf of WVT, I can confirm that we are supportive of the CCGs preferred option where the 

Royal Shrewsbury Hospital becomes the Emergency Care site and the Princess 

Royal Hospital becomes the Planned Care site. 

 

Regards, 

 

Jon 

 

Jon Barnes 

Chief Operating Officer 

Wye Valley NHS Trust 


